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upcoming
staff birthdays

Upcoming 
Events

Students of the Month

Ms.Flor 2nd
Ms.Ponce 7th
Ms.Loddi 13th

Ms.Estopinan 31st

1/8 Return to School 
1/15 No School Martin Luther King
Day
1/19 Teacher Planning Day

 National School Choice and Literacy
Week!

1/22 Book Character Day
1/23 Spelling Bee/ Dress like a bee
1/24 School Spirit Day/Pep Rally!
1/25 Wear a Yellow Scarf
1/26 Wear PE Uniform and a Cap! 

Kinder: 
Aaron Riera

Valeria Ponce
Emmanuel Lopez
Lorenzo Millan

First:
Michael Salabarria
Kataleya Nelson
Miguel Villegas

Juan Perez
Mauricio Macias

Second:
Juan Murillo

Giuliana Pastran
Ashley Ramirez

Sophia Castaneda

Third:
Samantha Rosillo
Valentina Pelaez

Serafin Mazparrote
Patricia Adrian

Fourth
Mia Diaz

Maia Quintar
Dahlia Azzini

Valeria Duarte

Fifth:
Alexa Beovides
Fabrizio Lucar

Middle School:
Martin Untersander

Monika Duran
Alex Delgado

Santiago Aranguren

staff shoutout!
Teacher of the Month: 

Samantha Coats

Support Staff Member of the
Month: 

Barbie Rodriguez



Sports Interview 
By Omar Lopez, 6th Grade

Classroom Community By Manuel Carreno, 6th Grade

Happy New year! let’s make
2024 another great one at

acse/acsem!
-Your academir family

Ms.Gamio was asked about our FAST test, which students took in early December. She says “I think my students did amazing! They
worked really hard to understand the new material given and there was tremendous growth shown compared to the 1st FAST
Assessment. Two of the most important strategies I always urge my students to use is to make sure that they read through the
questions carefully and understand what they are required to do. Additionally, I think it’s important to be efficient with your time.
You, as the test taker, understand what are your strengths and areas for improvement. If a question is giving you difficulty, flag it
and move on to the next.” That’s some great advice! I think that our AcadeMir tigers are going to be well prepared for PM3 coming
up soon! 

I interviewed the Gymnastics coach so we can
learn more about her gymnastics coaching

knowledge. Coach said that what inspired her to
be a gymnastics coach was that “she wanted to
help children reach their full potential.” She has
coached this sport for almost 11 years! She likes
to keep her classes interesting by “playing games

while also learning.” She also stated that her
favorite way to exercise her kids is by playing on

the trampoline. We are glad to have her in our
school! 

DECEMBER RECAP

https://drive.google.com/open?id=132CrZV25pheY56PRsMx4JASl8glpPaYO&usp=drive_copy

